
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reception has a fantastic opportunity to visit a local farm. We have booked to go to  
West Shaftoe Farm on the 19th March from 9.00am-1.pm 
 
This is a new and exciting opportunity for your child. We will have the chance to see the farm set up, 
machinery, see lots of different animals, understand what each animal is fed, understand the 
differences of horses, feed and touch the sheep, ducks and pigs, understand how warm wool is, and 
various other activities.  
 
The visit will allow the children to see a range of different activities and also have the chance to ask 
lots of questions.  
 
We are asking for £3 to cover the bus for the visit.   
 
Thank you to everyone who has completed the Google form to give permission for your child to 
attend the trip. 
 
Please could you login to school gateway to make the payment. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Houghton 
Reception Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 


